
 

5
th

 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: School Prefects 

On Wednesday 12
th

, Thursday 13
th

, Wednesday 19
th

 and Thursday 20th October we 

are holding parents’ evenings in school. 

Ambassadors and Prefects are invited to be guides for the evening.  This will 

involve showing parents to pupils’ classes and answering questions.  They will 

need as always to be exemplar role models and attend in full school uniform.  

Please could you complete the permission slip on Parentmail to indicate whether 

you give permission for your child to take part and what date and time they can 

attend. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z H Rollinson 

Head Teacher  

 

  

 

 

 

 


